
"Education is the most powerful weapon
which you can use to change the world." 

 Nelson Mandela

Term time holidays
We have seen an increase in the number of term time holidays being
requested. Term time holidays will not be authorised and have a huge impact.
There is so much happening at the moment - as every week in school - and we
do not want children to miss out.  Please remember holidays will not be
authorised.

I hope you all have a good weekend and look forward to seeing you next week. 

Mrs Ruck

How has another week flown by. I have to start
by congratulating our Year 4 children on their
11b411 hiking hero's. You are all amazing.
Another of our promises ticked off. 

Today we have seen a team of Year 5 and 6
children attend the District sports event. Lots
of medals bought home and a full event report
will follow - we are so so proud of you all. 

Dear parents

Reminder of the week Attendance matters



On Thursday 3  July there will be a change in
menu options. 

rd

Mains: 

Chicken Sub
or 

Cheese bap
or

Jacket Potato 

Dessert: 
Lemon cake or Chocolate Cookie 

Menu change!



Dates for your diary

2  July - Year 6 Gulliver’s Land Tripnd

4  July - Summer fair after schoolth

10  July - Transition Dayth

14  July - Sports Day  th

18  July - Year 6 Show - 1:30pmth

22nd  July - Year 6 Leavers Assembly -
1:15pm

22  - Term ends at 2pm for all nd

 


